
 Visit by the Members of “Managerial 

Development Programme”   

A team comprising of Principals and faculty members from various IHM’s 

visited our institute as a part of the Management Development Programme 

organised by NCHMCT,NOIDA. They were given a red carpet welcome , and 

were taken on a guided tour of the institute which was followed by a 

Haryanvi/Punjabi cultural extravaganza and an elaborate spread of 

Haryanvi/Punjabi snacks was served to them. 

 

 

 



 

 


